

Dear prospective parents,

Thank you for your interest in Brockham Green Nursery. We are immensely proud of our friendly and happy nursery and we welcome your application for your child to join us.

Please note that a £20 registration fee applies, to cover the administrative cost of processing applications. Payment is via bank transfer.

If you have any questions, please contact the Nursery Supervisor <a href="mailto:info@brockhamnursery.com">info@brockhamnursery.com</a>

Yours faithfully,

**Brockham Green Nursery Committee**